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Customer Advisory –  

Suspension of Winter Surcharge 
 
 
 

09 March, 2017 
 
 
 
 
We would like to inform you about the suspension of the Winter Surcharge for all shipments to and from St.Petersburg 
and Ust Luga as follows: 

 
Winter Surcharge:  
 
End Date:    8th March 2017 based on Feeder sailing date.    

 
We thank you for your continuous support. Please do not hesitate contacting your local UASC sales or customer service 
representative if you have any questions or require further information. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
United Arab Shipping Company Ltd. 
 
Disclaimer: This text has potentially also been translated into local language(s). In the event of any conflict or discrepancy between the local 
language and English version, the English version shall prevail. 


